

Council E-News

Newsletter title

March 2009 / issue # 1

WELCOME

In an attempt to better communicate with the residents of Falmouth, the Town Council is issuing the first of what I hope will be a monthly E-Newsletter to the residents of Falmouth.

We hope you find this communication informative and useful.

Update:

Budget: The Council Finance Committee and School Board have begun reviewing the draft Budget for Fiscal Year 2010. It is anticipated that the Council will be voting on the budget at the April ?? Meeting.

BVR: As part of that discussion, the Council will need to vote on the BVR (Budget Validation Referendum) question required under State Law.

Community Facilities Hearing: Please don't forget the upcoming Community Facilities Hearing scheduled for Thursday, 3/12 @ 6:30 PM in Plumber-Motz. This event is intended for the public to provide input into the reuse or development of the Lunt/Plumber-Motz School complex. Please try to attend this important Public Hearing.

Finally, a question was raised during our last meeting regarding the availability of the consultants report on the Harbor/Waterfront. The Report and Presentation can be found by clicking on the following hyperlinks:

Falmouth Anchorage Evaluation

Falmouth Anchorage Presentation

NEW Town Hall Hours:

Monday - 7am - 5pm Tuesday - 8am - 5pm Wednesday - 8am - 5pm Thursday - 8am - 5pm Friday - Closed

Council Committees:

Appointments Committee 3/2 @ 5:30 PM

Community Development Committee

Finance Committee 3/6 @ 8:30 AM

Governance Committee

Ordinance Committee

Council Calendar

3/9 Pleasant Hill Fire Station Public Hearing @ 6 PM in Council Chambers
3/9 Council Meeting/Workshop @ 7 PM
3/12 Community Facilities Hearing @ 6:30PM in Plumber-Motz School
3/23 Council Meeting @ 7 PM

4/13 Council Meeting/Workshop @ 7 PM 4/27 Council Meeting @ 7:00 PM

Please see the following link for more information on

Town of Falmouth On-line Services

Disclaimer:

This E-Newsletter is a highlight of some of the issues before the Council and does not cover all matters Council consideration. For a complete listing of Council activities, please review the <u>Council Home Page</u> or E-Agendas sent out via E-Mail. As always, please contact the Council with any questions or comments regarding the items highlighted above or any other matter.

Your Newsletter

Copyright © Town of Falmouth	Designed by Templatesbox.com
If you wish to cancel your subscription to this newsletter <u>click here</u>	